From: Ramsey. Kevin

To: jeff.deist@areva.com

Cc: TATE Timothy (AREVA); Pitoniak, Noel; Rivera Feliciano, Nilda
Subject: Receipt of AREVA Emergency Plan

Date: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 2:07:00 PM

We have received you letter dated October 10, 2017, transmitting a revised emergency
plan for the AREVA Richland Facility.

In accordance with the Staff Requirements Memorandum for SECY-16-0009,
“Recommendations Resulting from the Integrated Prioritization and Re-Baselining of
Agency Activities” (ADAMS Accession No. ML16104A158), staff will no longer perform a
detailed review of changes that the licensee affirms does not decrease the effectiveness of
the plan (10 CFR 70.32). No cost activity code has been assigned to this action. The
revision may be subject to future inspections.

This acknowledgement message will be publicly available in ADAMS.

Kevin M. Ramsey

Senior Project Manager
Fuel Manufacturing Branch
U.S. NRC

301-415-7506
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